Exhibit 60 CUP22-02

Carey Certo

From: Darcy Kochis <darcy@foodfirstmarketing.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2022 9:16 AM

To: Community Development Email

Subject: Notice of Public Hearing - Camas Station

WARNING: This message originated outside the City of Camas Mail system. DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the content. If you are unsure, click the Phish Alert button to redirect the
email for ITD review.

Hello,

| am writing to you today to object against the proposed location of Camas Station next to Prune Hill Elementary. My
children will be in 1st and 3rd grade in fall of 2022 at PHE. We walk to school everyday it is not raining to help

alleviate the already extreme traffic that happens at both pick up and drop off. Extra traffic to this area would be a
major concern to the already congested flow at this times for cars and pedestrian traffic. In addition, this location would
have a car wash that would cause noise pollution to the area and be an issue for children and teachers.

Thank you for your consideration.

Darcy Kochis

Food First Marketing
darcy@foodfirstmarketing.com
503-505-3876
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National Berry Crops Administrator



